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Comments: Wilderness Overnight Camping Permit Fees

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

My main concern is not so much the fee that may be charged, but the ability to be able to plan ahead for a

particular date.  In the past, once a year, a brother and I have planned two-night back packing trips in the

Jefferson, Three Sisters and Waldo Lake Wildernesses.  We usually need to plan these several months in

advance.  This coming year a possible third party would like to join us.  In his job he needs to plan way ahead of

time to get it scheduled.  In a new system, how will our ability to do such planning be affected?  And,  if our plans

changed, how will that be accommodated, if at all? 

 

 

Don Gerig 

 


